
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

MINUTES of June 3, 2002 

 

 

NON-PUBLIC SESSION 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Donald J. Crate, Sr., Chairman; Ilene P. Reed; Keith Oppenneer 

 

Administrative Staff:  Peter H. Giese, Interim Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Secretary 

 

Others:  Ken Daniels, Director of Public Works 

 

 

 

Last week the Town was accepting applications for a new Light Equipment Operator.  Seven or 

eight applications were received.   

 

Mr. Crate moved to enter non-public session at 6:35pm., RSA 91-A:3 II (b); Mr. Oppenneer 

seconded.  Roll call vote: Mr. Crate – Aye, Mrs. Reed – Aye, Mr. Oppenneer – Aye.   

 

The Board discussed the applicants and their qualifications, but made no decisions.  The decision 

is ultimately that of the Town Manager. 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to close the non-public session at 6:40pm.; Mr. Crate seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 

 


